
eNotify: PSAT10 Testing and Accommodations Notification


From: 		Lewis High School
Sent to: 	Parents/Guardians of All Tenth Grade Students
Subject:	PSAT Accommodations in Grade 10

In April, Lewis High School tenth graders will have the opportunity to take the Preliminary SAT 10 (PSAT 10). General information about the test is available on the PSAT 10 testing update webpage, and we will share more specifics about PSAT 10 testing in the coming weeks. Final testing decisions will be based on health department guidance.
Because the PSAT 10 is operated by the College Board, students with disabilities may only access testing accommodations that have been approved by the College Board. If you have a student with disabilities in tenth grade this school year who may need new College Board testing accommodation(s), please review the PSAT accommodations information and return your input and consent to us by Friday, February 12, 2021.
[bookmark: _ti7f5dhbi1yn][bookmark: _eljm6639dldt]For questions about PSAT accommodations, contact our SSD (Services for Students with Disabilities) coordinator Mrs. Kira Bertheussen at klbertheusse@fcps.edu. 

If you would like the school to request College Board accommodation(s) for your student, follow these three steps.
1. Complete the Accommodations Input Form (Enclosure 2)
· Circle the accommodation(s) in the list that you would like the school to request from your student's IEP or 504 Plan (Please circle carefully as only the accommodations listed in the student’s IEP/504 will be approved by College Board).
· Initial and date at the bottom of the form to confirm your input
2. Complete the Accommodations Request Consent Form (Enclosure 3)
· Write in your student's name, school, and date of birth;
· With your student, sign and date to verify your consent for release of records to the College Board;
3. Return copies of both forms to the high school by Friday, February 12, 2021. 
After receiving your forms, school staff will review your student's IEP or 504 Plan and academic records to verify the testing accommodation(s) and collect documentation the College Board requires for each request. Staff will contact you if there are any question about your selected accommodation(s). 
When returning accommodation input and consent forms (Enclosures 2 and 3), send or deliver to:
      ATTN: Kira Bertheussen (SSD Coordinator)
      John R. Lewis High School
      6540 Franconia Road
      Springfield VA 22150
OR klbertheusse@fcps.edu


Enclosure 2: Accommodation Input Form for Students with Disabilities
Enclosure 3: Accommodations Request Consent Form for Students with Disabilities
     


